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& IMPORTANT
NOTICE:
M/ e Elections will be held at
the general meeting on
May 16

COMMANDER'S
CORNER

We are all thankful that our
commander, Don Hartsfield, was
released from the hospital and is at
home recovering from his heart attack.

We ask for your continued prayers for
his speedy recovery and for Regina, as
well.

Both our dinner dance and breakfast
in April did well. The Dinner Dance,
in particular had a surge in attendance
and we hope to continue that trend
moving forward. Please attend the
next one, if you can!

Also, Paul Warring and CJ Myers have
started a Dungeons and Dragons group
that meets Friday nights. It has already
recruited a new member!

Thanks to all of the membership for
making this possible and helping grow
the post.

UPCOMING EVENTS

MONTHLY HIGHLIGHTS

Executive Meeting - May 9
WOODWORTH-HEBB 2, Flea Market / Car Wash - May 14
AMERTEN LESION | { General Meeting / Elections - May 16

E ' "Wl Dinner Dance - May 21

Breakfast - May 28

Memorial Day - May 30

Be sure to see the full calendar at the end of the
newsletter.




Hews

ELECTIONS

Officer Elections will be held at the general meeting
on May 16. Please make every effort to attend.

H Below is the slate of nominations:

Commander : Errol Houck
1st Vice Commander: Dan Carroll
2nd Vice Commander: C J Myers

V D I E 3rd Vice Commander: Harry Klein
Finance: Regina Hartsfield

Chaplain: Ed Ralosky
Historian: Paul Warring
Sgt @ Arms: Ron Sliter and Carl Hawkins

BSA UPDATE

BSA Troop 493 continues to work
toward improving their scout skills
and the Post.

They have broken down quite a few
pallets to collect enough materials to
build the trash bin, as requested.

They have also helped by cleaning the
post and the driveway, weeding the
memorial bricks, picking up around
the yard, and assisting at the
Breakfast.

Please support them at their next Car
Wash on May 14.

MORE TO COME

This newsletter is growing and will improve over time, but I need everyone's assistance. If you
have anything to add or mention, please let me know no later than 1 week following the general
meeting!

There will be more in the next Newsletter as I learn the ropes and get more input.
Thanks for your patience.
CJ] Myers, 2nd Vice, 386-336-3482



